Other key learning this half term will be settling in and following
routines, making friendships and developing relationships,
sharing facts about ourselves and children sharing experiences
that are special to them.

Please ensure your child brings a coat and spare
clothes. These need to be clearly labelled, along with
water bottles, jumpers and lunch boxes.

PE Visits

Due to the children still settling in we will We will be meeting people of all ages to
keep you updated as to when the children support our learning: including a baby,
will wear P.E kit and what days. a teenager and a grandparent!




